I am an owner of a residential property and I am very concerned about the many frivolous DR filings. I
believe that there has to be exceptional and extraordinary circumstances for a DR to be accepted.

I have seen where a neighbor has protested a project on my street and then did exactly what she was
protesting. Then when the neighbor on her other side wanted to do the same, that is raising a house to
provide off street parking and renovation, she fought them tooth and nail.

I have noticed many cases where neighbors have caused projects to be stalled using arguments such as
views.

I support having a hearing officer and a strict criteria for filing of DR's.

I would also very much like to be listed as a speaker at the meeting this week.
Thank you.

Henry Kamilowicz
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